CITY OF HAMBURG
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ORDINANCE NUMBER 149

Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 16", 2015 at 6:45 p.m. at the
Hamburg Community Center at 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN.

The reason for the Public Hearing is to receive comments on Ordinance
Number 149 granting to Northern States Power Company, A Minnesota
Corporation, d/b/a Xcel Energy, its successors and assigns, permission
to congtruct, operate, repair and maintain in the City of Hamburg,
Minnesota, an eectric distribution system and transmission lines,
including necessary poles, lines, fixtures and appurtenances, for the
furnishing of electric energy to the City, its inhabitants, and others, and
to use the public grounds and public ways of the city for such purposes.
City Council Mesting to follow Public Hearing.

If you have any questions or concerns about this hearing or would like
to see the ordinance fedl free to attend this hearing, call the City
Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in advance to the City of Hamburg,
181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN 55339.

Jeremy Gruenhagen
City Clerk-Treasurer
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“The City of Hamburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider.”




